
An unfair pay offer, vote to reject

UNISON has launched a consultation for 
local government members, working in 
schools and councils to decide whether to 
accept or reject your pay offer for 2021. 

Despite your courage and sacrifice 
throughout COVID-19, most council and 
school workers have only been offered 
1.75%. With inflation at 3.9%, that’s a 
real terms pay cut. The value of local 
government pay has fallen by a quarter 
since 2010. You went out to work, so that 
others could stay home. 

UNISON is clear – council and school 
workers deserve a fair and proper pay rise. 

We strongly recommend members 
vote to reject this unfair offer.

#FairPayForLG #VoteReject

unison.org.uk/lgpay

What do members need to do?

Your branch will be in touch to ask for 
your vote. Look out for an email from them 
throughout September.  

It’s important you have your say – make sure 
you check we have the right contact details 
now at www.unison.org.uk/my-unison

Not a member? Join UNISON now to vote on 
your pay at join.unison.org.uk
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